
 

Visit our Facebook or website for more info 

We will be having some amazing summer fun right after 
the AGM! The event starts at 5PM on MAY 25, 2019. 

Laser tag, Mini Golf, BBQ, and concession will be open. 
At 8PM we will be showing Jumanji in the rink (bring 

your own lawn chairs!!!!) 
With the beautiful weather and the snow gone, comes garbage. To 
help keep our city clean and looking beautiful, the city has FREE 
litter pick up supplies for residents who would like to help clean up 
their neighborhoods. You can pick up your free supplies at the 
Clareview Leisure Centre. These supplies are available until 
September. The city is also hosting some clean up days on April 
24, May 4, June 5, and September 21. Visit the city of Edmonton 
website for more info and check our Facebook page for updates  

The Greenshack 
program will be 
running at Hairsine 
Park starting the 
first week of July!  

[Date] 
Integer ornare 
mollis sapien. 
Nullam imperdiet 
lectus nec mi. 

AGM 
It’s time for our annual general 
meeting being held on MAY 25, 
2019 at 6PM. Please come out to 
have your voice heard. We have 
several board positions available 

President – Chairs meetings, 
monitors finances, chief person 
of the board 

Social Director – Create and 
organize programs and events 

Volunteers Director – Recruit 
volunteers, organize volunteers 
needed for events, and maintain 
communication with them 

Grants/Fundraising Director –
Apply for grants we qualify for. 
Create and implement 
fundraising ideas 

Secretary – Take detailed 
monthly meeting minutes and 
email them to the board 

Sports Director – Organize 
registration and maintain 
communication with coaches 

Membership Director – Track 
sales and coordinate with 
organizations for discounts 

Garden Photo 
Contest 

Submit a photo of 
your garden or 
neighbors through 
our Facebook. 
Contest ends in July 
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THE LOREM IPSUMS SUMMER 2016 

 

Sed pellentesque 
The League is hoping to hear from our older 

residents about what they would like to see in the 
community, whether is be programs/activities or 

volunteer opportunities 

WELCOME EBBERS COMMUNITY 
The newest community to join in the boundaries of the 
Hairsine Community League is the community of Ebbers! 
To welcome everyone, the league will be hosting a BBQ 
at the Ebbers Park Friday August 9, 2019. There will be 
face painting, a balloon artist, and a lemonade stand.  

     GARDENING COMMITEE 
There was a large interest in a community garden based 
off of the Facebook poll that was done a few months ago, 
so the league is looking to form a committee. Are you 
interested in providing ideas/thoughts? In helping out? We 
need you! Email vice.president@hairsine.com 

 STUDENT SUMMER POSITION 
The Community League will be open during the summer 
months and we are looking for a student employee who is 
interested in creating and implementing activities for 
children of varying ages. Position will be full time hours. 
Please email your resume to vice.president@hairsine.com 

 NOW OPEN DURING THE SUMMER 
We would like to hear from you! 
The league will be open during the summer months, and 
we’d like to know what type of activities/programs/age 
groups you would like to see. Please go to the link below 
to fill out the survey. We will do our best to accommodate 
everyone. Thank you 
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